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Peninsula Business Breakfast, 7:30 - 9:00 a.m. in A105.
Speaker Lawrence H. Framme III, Secretary of Economic
Development for the Commonwealth of Virginia, "Trade:
A Driving Force in Virginia's Economy", free.

A memorial service for Dr. Agne.. L. Braganza will be
held in Room 150 of the Campus Center at 5:15 p.m.

Reminder to all faculty/staff and administration.
Ticket requests must be submitted by 5 p.m. on Mon.
Dec. 10 to Mrs. Jo Ann Barbour, College Relations.

Presentation on the Japan Exchange and Teaching Program
will be held Dec. 11 at 1 p.m. in Room 233 of the
Campus Center. Exchange participants are paid $28,000
per year tax free plus all transportation costs.

For information on the daily menu - please call the
cafeteria at 4-7007.

FACULTY, STAFF, STUDENT NEWS

A Request to Everyone at CNC:

Please consider designating your Annual Fund Drive
contributions to Honors Scholarships.

Forty are given yearly, to students of all majors. The
Beamer Endowment provides full-tuition awards for three
students in math and science. Next year, three
students will receive Greene Scholarships, based solely
on g.p.a., but more than twenty scholarships depend
on "undesignated funds" rather than endowments.

Have some Information you'd like to share with the CNC community?
Please submit your information in memo form to the Office of Public Relations

pbefore noon on Wednesday
Need information?...call 594-7039.



During the decade it has existed, the Honors Program
has grown from ten to seventy students. Whereas it was
once difficult to find and keep ten Honor Scholars a
year, we now admit thirty or more Honor Students, and
enough of them excel that the standards for retaining
scholarships have been raised from 3.00 to 3.30.

With 1990 allotments making it possible to award no
more than $500/student, except the Beamer Scholars, the
Honors Council may soon be unable to maintain the
scholarship program at its present level, let alone
adjust for rising tuition.

So, on behalf of the Honors Program, I ask that you
consider designating your gift to the Fund Drive to
Honors Scholarships and sustain the College's move
toward excellence.

--Gratefully, Jay Paul



